
 
 
 
 

July 20, 2023 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Jayne Lankford and City Council members, 
 
The Mineola Chamber of Commerce is seeking street closures for Iron Horse Heritage Festival, 
which will take place on Saturday, September 23, 2023. The map titled “Iron Horse Heritage 
Festival Street Closure” depicts the streets we seek to close. 
 
We are requesting street closures of Commerce Street (from Pacific to Line) and S. Johnson 
Street (from the alley to Commerce) starting Friday, September 22, 2023 5:00 PM through 
Saturday, September 23, 2023 6:30 PM. This would allow time to set up large tents around the 
Gazebo to provide seating and shade for visitors.  
 
I am always available for any questions.  You may reach me at 903-569-2087.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Danielle Vance 
Chamber Coordinator 
Mineola Chamber of Commerce 
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